
Artington Parish Council 
 

The members of Artington Parish Council invite all parish residents 

on the electoral register to join them for the 

Annual Parish Meeting 

 to be held at 

St Francis’s Church, Littleton* 

on Monday 28th April 2025 at 8.00pm 

 

Following the council chairman’s Annual Report, Surrey 

County Councillor, Matt Furniss, will talk about the 

reorganisation of local government and how the changes may 

affect your parish. 

 

Mr Furniss is your local county councillor and county cabinet 

member for Highways, Transport and Economic Growth so 

this is a chance to meet and quiz him about what is going on 

locally and county-wide. 

 

The evening will be rounded off with wine, nibbles and an 

opportunity to meet with your neighbours. 

 

* what3words: rabble.letter.gave 
 

 

• Every English civil parish is required by law to hold an Annual Parish Meeting each 

year between 1st March & 1st June. The purpose of the meeting is to provide an 

opportunity for the parish council to report on its activities and for residents to meet, 

hear about matters of interest, ask questions and provide feedback. 


